ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

The Hong Kong College of General Practitioners starts out under a great debt of gratitude to many individuals and organizations who have given unstintingly of their varied talents. The generous support that has been received has enabled the College to progress from a vague dream to its present reality. From now on the College should be self-sufficient and self-perpetuating but it will always be grateful to those who helped in its establishment.

Elsewhere in this Brochure a number of our benefactors have already been mentioned but there are too many others to list them all. Instead of attempting a comprehensive list we would just say: "Thank you very much to all of you who have helped us reach this stage of inauguration".

In particular the Publication Committee acknowledges its thanks to all who have contributed to this commemorative brochure. On behalf of the College as a whole, we are most thankful for the warm greetings and good wishes from our friends locally and overseas.

We are also very grateful to the following for contributing to the costs of producing this brochure:

Hong Kong Adventist Hospital Hong Kong Baptist Medical Board Hong Kong Central Hospital Ltd. Hong Kong Sanatorium & Hospital Ltd. Matilda and War Memorial Hospital Precious Blood Hospital St. Paul's Hospital St. Teresa's Hospital Abbott Laboratories Ltd. Air New Zealand Bank of East Asia Ltd. Ciba-Geigy (Hong Kong) Ltd. Danby and Hance Ltd. Excelsior Hotel and Convention Centre Glaxo Hong Kong Ltd. Giant Medical Laboratory ICI (China) Ltd., Pharmaceuticals Department International Medicine Co., Ltd. Kodak (Far East) Ltd. May & Baker Ltd. Medical Products Division, 3M Far East Ltd. Meiji Milk Dept., The Amoy Canning Corp. (HK) Ltd. Merck Sharp & Dohme (Asia) Ltd. Nestle's Products (Hong Kong) Ltd. Pfizer Corporation Roche Far East Ltd. Squibb (Far East) Ltd. Upjohn Overseas Company Winthrop Product Division, Sterling Drug Int. Inc. Wyeth International Ltd.